
  

 

Weekly Newsletter - 23rd July 2021     

PRINCIPLE has 

recruited  

5550 
Participants! 

CI: Prof Christopher Butler. Email: principle@phc.ox.ac.uk. Eudra CT: 2020-001209-22. IRAS: 281958. REC Ref: 20/SC/0158 

As the COVID-19 infection rate is rising considerably. The team 
would like to direct you to the Trial website where you should be 

able to find all of the materials  you need in order to direct positive 
COVID-19 patients to the trial.  

 
https://www.principletrial.org/ 

 

Potential participants for the trial can enrol themselves directly from 
the website. 

If you are having trouble accessing the materials you need, please 
do get in touch with the team, we are happy to help! 

 

Participating GP Practices 

* Correction*  

Signposting Participants to The PRINCIPLE Trial 

 GP Eligibility Requests 

 

Please continue to complete GP eligibility requests 
as quickly as possible.  

 
A delay in completing the eligibility check could 
result in the participant no longer being eligible 

for the trial.  
 

As many people are on annual leave during these 
months, please do let us know if you are the only 

person to complete eligibility checks for your prac-
tice if you are going to be away so that we can ask 
our team to take the necessary steps to carry out 

the eligibility check.  

Unfortunately there was a mistake in the last newsletter 

that we would like to clear up. Apologies for any confu-

sion caused.   

 

The correct instruction for the Ivermectin Dose Regimen 

is: 

Tablets to be take as one dose each day for 3 days 

at 300 micrograms (μg)/kg of body weight.  

Ammendment Approved! 

 

The latest amendment for the 

PRINCIPLE Trial has received MHRA 

approval.  

Keep an eye on your inbox for fur-

ther information.  


